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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your son/daughter has been invited to our annual PE sports celebration event due to their commitment and 
success in extracurricular sport. The event will take place on Friday 5th July 2024 at Oakwell Stadium in the 
Legends Suite. 

Students are to arrive at the venue at 6:30pm. The event will finish at 9:30pm. 

This will be a ticketed event costing £16.50 which will include hot food (If your child has a dietary requirement, 
please email prior to Friday 28th June), sports programme, guest speaker and entertainment for the evening. 
Tickets are limited to 1 per student and can be purchased via parent pay. These will be allocated on a first 
come first serve basis. Once payment has been received for a student’s ticket, ticket will be available to 
collect from the school shop. 

 

Parent tickets will be available to purchase after the student deadline should there still be tickets available. 
Parent tickets will be priced the same as student tickets. 

 

The student deadline for purchasing tickets is Friday 28th June. If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to contact Mr Smythe or Mrs Downing on the following email addresses csmythe@penistone-gs.uk  
or kdowning@penistone-gs.uk  
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